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College 
Students in KS5L 

have been 
enjoying their 

time in college.  
Students have 
been enjoying 

the sport 
facilities. 

 

21/06/200621/06/2006 

   21/0 

Welcome to our February newsletter.  We’d like to share and celebrate all the wonderful activities which have taken place 

throughout the last month.   

KS5 Sensory Club 
Students have enjoyed talking part in 
sensory club at lunch time. They read 
stories, colour in pictures, while some 
students chose to relax in our comfy 

area. 

 
 

 

 

Additional information –  
4th – 8th March National Careers Week 
7th – World Book Day 
 
 

KS5 Drama Club 

Students have been creating a horror script with the aim 

of recording it as a movie. More details to follow. It is 

top secret at the moment!!. It promises to be a scare 

fest!!! Be warned!!! 

 

February has seen students make pancakes, raise money for charity 

and learn about Chinese New Year….The year of the Dragon.  It 

certainly has been a busy month!  In  Asdan, students have been 

learning about the news and creating news reports as well as learning 

about personal hygiene and some of the products that they can use.  

Students continue to learn in the community too, developing their 

functional English and Maths skills. 

Asdan – Students have been taking part in 
local traffic surveys.  Students have been 
recognising and counting the number of 

vehicles that pass school. 

KS5 Tuck Shop 
Intervention 

Students take part in 
counting stock, handling 

money and serving fellow 
students at break time. 
This encourages money 
management, counting 

skills and communication 
skills. 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

March’s 

Skills Builder 

Challenge 

Write or draw 3 

things that you 

want to achieve 

this year. 

Skills Builder helps build 

essential skills in 8 skilled areas.  
Why not take part in March’s 
monthly challenge.  March’s skill 
focus is Aiming High.   
Home Zone link 
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/h
omelearning/skills-challenges 
 

 

Music 
Students in KS5W have been 
enjoying their music therapy 

sessions with Ms Sinclair. 
 
 

 
 

Communication, Language 

and Literacy 

Students have been working 

hard developing their writing 

skills.  Students in KS5L have 

enjoyed creating their own 

newspaper reports. 

 

Lunch in Unit  

Students in KS5 continue 

to make lots of 

wonderful meals as well 

as  continuing to develop 

their skills in preparing 

food. 

 

 
Over £200 raised! 

Thank you        
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